Rebuilding Public Education NSW Department of Education

Wairoa School
Works notification | 1 July 2024

Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours,

As part of upcoming planned maintenance in Building A at Wairoa Public School, we are installing
a replacement passenger lift car. This work will include excavation and the use of heavy
machinery.

Work will begin on Saturday 6 July and is expected to be completed around August 2024.

Work will occur between 7am and 5pm Mondays to Fridays and 7am to 1pm on Saturdays. No
work will be done on Sundays.

Excavation work has been planned to take place during the Winter School Holidays to minimise the
noise impact during school hours.

The area will be cordoned off before the work starts with additional safety measures in place.

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. We
will keep the community updated.

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.
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